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Our residents at Woodstock Residential Care Home loved holding our new baby born dolls on Tuesday 31 May.

Lifelike dolls can have great benefits for elderly residents; they can be so soothing and comforting for those with Dementia and

can bring out a person's caring nature.

Joan said that she would like to be a mum again and Molly enjoyed giving her baby a lovely big cuddle.

So wonderful to see.
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Enjoying a cuddle

 

 

 


